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Migrant Summer Recruiting 

We were able to secure a mini-grant for additional migrant summer recruiting this year. The 

grant paid for our family liaison, Aida Barroso to work ten hours a week throughout the 

summer. She was able to partner with Wilder, Parma, and Nampa school districts to travel to 

local farms and ranches discussing the migrant program and how it can help support migrant 

families and students.   

 

 
 

 

Migrant Summer School 

Homedale/ Marsing Joint Summer School was a success again this year. We had 75 students 

ranging from 3 years of age to 6th grade participate in the program. Due to our migrant funding 

cuts we were only able to run a two and a half week program with half days. Students went on 

walking field trips to the Owyhee Avalanche, Homedale Library, and Owyhee Vet to name a 

few.  


